
 

Dear families,  
Thank you as always for being so 
kind and generous with your 
gifts to the staff. 
 
Here are some photos of the 
last week, enjoying all of the fun 
festive events we have taken 
part in.  
 
We wish all the best to Mr Pitt 
who may well become a ‘Daddy’ 
over the Christmas period.  
 
We wish you all a very happy 
Christmas and New year. 
 
KS1 Nativity 
 

 
 
Whole School Christmas Lunch 

 

 

 
 

 
Charity Bake Sale 

 

 
 

 
BAKE SALE – £ 168 
SAVE THE CHILDREN - £25  

 
KS2 Carol Service 
 

 
Diary Dates: 

See the website calendar for 
important dates:  
https://www.bolneyschool.org.

uk/web/calendar/223211 
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